From: esther windsor

Sent: 06 June 2023 12:32
To: Planning Planning
Subject: application reference number 2022/3853/P.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning

application reference number 2022/3853/P.

I am writing to object to the proposed Feris wheel at Camden Lock

This is entirely out of keeping to the culture and heritage of the area.

This already small and crowded area cannot safely accommodate the numbers of visitors.
This is a solely commercial imperative, that exploits the heritage and local people who are
invested historically and currently, in the cultural activity and diversity of the area.
Perhaps those developing and investing in premises and business could have a quota of
funding required to be given to art and music and non commercial cultural activities. This
would be a more appropriate gesture to thank and pay back the area for what has made it
attractive to tourists.

Please resist the continual extraction and exploitation of Camden people and their locality
and DO NOT allow this Feris wheel to be installed

Regards
Dr Esther Windsor



